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To Whom It May Concern: 

In the work now going forward to review proposed guidance on bank deposit advance products, 
it is important for the Comptroller of the Currency and the Federal Deposit Insurance 
Corporation to carefully consider the entire range of reliable short-term credit options available 
to Americans. In particular, the agencies ought to look very carefully at the potential 
consequences on the regulation which impinge on the consumer's ability to access credit when 
they need it. 

As a member of the House of Representatives of Hawaii since 1983, as the former Chair of the 
House Finance Committee, and as Speaker, I have a long history and involvement with the 
credit industry and have participated in the numerous debates which have created policy in this 
arena in our state, and I can say without fear of contradiction that it is essential that consumers 
have access to needed credit and that regulation to ensure that will ensure a competitive 
marketplace. 

This includes use of credit cards, overdraft protection, bank advances. credit unions and retail 
lenders. Consumers are able to weigh the use of this or that option against the cost and 
consequences of the others and that system, when well regulated, works well. Regulation that 
limit consumers credit options decreases competition and is, therefore, not good public policy. 

Consumers thrive in a competitive, well regulated, financial services market. Through the 
creation and enforcement of a level regulatory playing field, the OCC, FDIC and other regulators 
will foster such an environment. As long as similar services are treated consistently, competition 
and transparency will rule the day, driving cost to its lowest point and providing the greatest 
benefit to consumers. 



I encourage the OCC and FDIC to develop fair regulation across short term financial services, 
from deposit advances to overdraft programs, in order that American consumers of these 
services are empowered to make solid, informed decisions and thus achieve and maintain 
greater financial security. 

Sincerely, 

~ji 
Speaker of the House 
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